
*NOTICE* 
Bow Hunters 

No firearms discharge allowed. 
 

City of Augusta Property - Pursuant to State Law all motorized vehicles are 

prohibited from all of the City of Augusta owned property without permission. This 

includes but is not limited to: Howard Hill (Ganneston Drive and Parkwood Road 

area) Bond Brook Trails (property along Bond Brook) – including the Public Works 

complex and all lands up to the Dragon Corporation without permission.   

 

The insertion of any object in a tree to erect an observation stand, ladder or 

equipment holder is strictly prohibited on city property.  MRSA 12 § 10652-B 

 

Permission to place a stand on City of Augusta property must be received from:  

 

Leif Dahlin - Community Services Director 

Email: leif.dahlin@augustamaine.gov 

Phone: (207) 626-2352 

 

Public Works Complex (North Street) - Hunters can utilize the wooded sections 

of the Public Works property with permission (above) but need to stay away from the 

“built-up” section of Public Works which would include around the buildings, the 

paved areas and any areas where there is equipment or materials stored outside.  

Access to the wooded areas would have to be from abutting properties where you 

have permission to enter or you can park outside the gate and walk up the hill 

towards the airport to get to a hunting location.  Vehicles cannot park at the gate 

blocking vehicular traffic. 

 

 

See City of Augusta tax maps for landowner information:   It is your responsibility to 

know the land you are hunting. 

 

Permission to enter or place a stand on airport property must be received from: 

 

John Guimond – Airport Manager 

Email: john.guimond@augustamaine.gov 

Phone: (207) 626-2307 
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